
To our valued patients and community:  
 
Even though it is not "business as usual" due to the Coronavirus pandemic, we want you to know that we 
are here for you! Weekdays from 10am to 2pm, we will have a member of our staff available to answer 
any questions you may have concerning your upcoming appointments, or concerns regarding special 
precautions we are taking to ensure your safety. Also know that our doctors are available for emergency 
care during this time as well as after hours. By calling our regular office phone (928)445-6030, you will be 
directed on how to contact the on call doctor. We are working hard to protect our community during this 
trying time, and we are looking forward to seeing you once all this is over.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Dr. Paul, Dr. Scott, Dr. Braden 


